
Director of Housing, Regeneration and Planning Helen Fisher 

 

David Peres Da Costa 
L.B. Camden 
Town Hall 
 Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 
 

Our ref: HGY/2018/0293 
Contact: Matthew Gunning 
Telephone: 0208 489 5290 
 
Date: 03/05/2018 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 
 
Location: Channing Junior School 1 Highgate High Street N6 5JR 
 
Proposal: Lower ground floor extension to south elevation to provide hall with play area above and 
extension to the east under existing terrace with alterations to the eastern elevation at lower ground 
level to provide drama studio and re-provide classroom to existing school; creation of a sports 
changing room facility at subterranean level adjacent to the existing tennis courts including 
excavation of existing embankment and glazed single storey entrance structure above at playground 
level (Observations to L.B. Camden - their reference 2017/7080/P) 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Council has made a decision on the planning application for the above 
proposal. 
 
To view the decision notice please click on the link below and type in the HGY reference number as above 
(Reference number located in top right hand corner).   
 
http://www.planningservices.haringey.gov.uk/portal/servlets/ApplicationSearchServlet 

Planning Applications - Satisfaction survey  

We are interested in hearing your views about the service you received from our planning department. There 
are 7 questions which should take you no more than 5 minutes to complete. 
 
Please use the following link to complete our satisfaction survey: 
http://www.haringey.gov.uk/planning-survey 
 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

Dean Hermitage 
Head of Development Management and Planning Enforcement  
Planning Service 
 


